Thank you to all the ladies who gave their time, energy and support to the Taste of Granbury
event. What a success! Without all of your efforts this would never have been possible in
such a short amount of time.
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Cathey Briscoe
817-243-4646
601 N Avalon Ct
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Andrew Carnegie once said, “Teamwork is the ability to work together
toward a common vision. The ability to direct individual accomplishment
toward organizational objectives. It is the fuel that allows common people to
attain uncommon results.” As we begin a review of 2020, I can think of no
better quote to represent the influence that the women of WWC are having
throughout our community.

Energy, spark and interest created outstanding results with the Taste of
Granbury event. Not only did the event raise significant funds for the Lois G.
Cleveland Memorial Scholarship Fund but the interest created for 2021 is
astonishing. These funds provide an opportunity for additional scholarships .
What an achievement during the most pressing of times! Ladies, you are to
be commended and thanked for all your hard work. Without all of your
efforts, this would not have been possible.

We currently have a few membership openings. I invite you to consider
sponsoring a woman who, like you, yearns for truly uncommon results!

President 2020-2022
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GFWC WOMAN’S WEDNESDAY CLUB
GRANBURY, HOOD COUNTY, TEXAS
October 7, 2020 Regular Meeting

The meeting, at Hewlett Park, was called to order by President Cathey Briscoe.

Nancy Priddy brought the invocation. She showed the members an issue of Hood County News
which featured several of the women of Hood County. She listed the world events that occurred
and how the country responded, standing tall.

President Briscoe thanked the hostesses: Joyce Vardeman, Tammy Anderson, Bobbie Brownlee,
Linda Frost, Carolyn McLeod, and Lula Pope-Tidwell.

Members pledged allegiance to the Flags of the United States and Texas led by Linda Frost.

Melinda Charbonnet introduced Sondra Sheffield, who owned a flower shop for 25 years in
Granbury. Members filled their vases with water and selected from the different flowers
available. Ms. Sheffield shared ideas of arranging them and how to extend their flowering.

Business Meeting;:

Recording Secretary Pat Flatt said that the September minutes would be corrected to include the
proper spelling of Bobbie Fallin’s name and would be filed electronically. She reported 34
members present, including one Honorary Life. Jory Rickman was a guest visitor.

Diann Lewis, treasurer, dispersed copies of the approved budget for WWC.

Cathy Weeks reviewed Taste of Granbury with the membership and thanked members for their
diligence and reported that several seats were still available. There will be 11 food vendors, five
distilleries and three wineries. Guests must wear masks and will have a temperature check at the
registration table, where they will be given a wrist band and bag containing wine glasses and a
cookbook with recipes from the vendors. Volunteers should arrive at 3 pm at Hewlett Park to set
up the table decorations and the vendors will arrive at 4 pm on October 15. Melinda Charbonnet
circulated copies showing the projected revenue and expenses.

Joyce Vardeman said that cards were sent to Robin Echols, Connie Cleveland, Tommie Hicks, and
Cheryl Patterson. President Briscoe reported that the WWC Board had approved moving Dora
Moffitt’s membership from Active to Honorary Life. Linda Somervill presented the motion to the
members and Pat Flatt seconded. The members approved the membership move.

Federation Counselor, Ernestine Shugart, reported on the Pioneer District’s Fall Board Meeting
held on October 3 at DCBE Clubhouse. Thirty-six members were present with three special guests:
GFWC Texas President Cindy Sim-mons, GFWC Texas President Elect Billie Williams, and GFWC
Texas Financial Chairman, Helen Lambeth. Carolyn McLeod, GFWC Texas First Vice President and
WWC member, gave a presentation on reporting, pointing out the many changes. Billie Williams
delivered an address on Leadership, and Cindy Simmons shared information on future meetings.
Ms. Shugart announced the Spring Pioneer District Convention will be at Weatherford on March 6,
and the state meeting on April 21-24, 2021 at Lubbock. Pioneer District sang Happy Birthday to
Ernestine and gave her a card.

Nancy Priddy read the dismissal from Diana Boucher.
The meeting adjourned at 11:08 am

Submitted by:
Pat Flatt
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December 2nd Meeting:
DCBE at 12:00

Hostess Chair: Cheryl Troxel

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS FOR LUNCH PAYABLE TO DCBE $16.00

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO MD ANDERSON FOR DONATION Page 3




